
Confirmed Cases: 3 

Information in light of the recent developments of the novel coronavirus, COVID-19, in 
Kagoshima prefecture. 

A third patient of the novel coronavirus, COVID-19, has been confirmed to be positive in 
Kagoshima prefecture. 

1. Details about the patient: 

Gender: Male 
Age: 20s 
Occupation: Company employee 
Nationality: Japanese 
Main Residence: Kirishima City 

2. Past travel history: 

22rd March 
Until 23:30 –Drank with society friends from Kyoto Sangyo University  

 Relaxed at home afterwards 
23-29th March 
 In his Osaka home throughout the day 
30th March 

Departed from Osaka Domestic Terminal 
Arrived at Kagoshima Domestic Terminal 
12:40 – Arrival at car rental 
13:20 – Arrival at estate agent 
13:40 – Arrival at home (Kirishima City)  

31st March 
Health observation began at the Aira Public Health Centre at the request of 
Kyoto city 

31st March – 1st April 
 Stayed at home 
2nd April 

Confirmed positive for COVID-19 by the prefectural agency for outpatients and 
those who have returned from other countries. 
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3. Current situation of the COVID-19 patient 

Body temperature at 36 degrees Celsius, no symptoms of a cold/fever 
Wore a mask every day since the 27th 

4. Persons with high contact with the patient 
Mother 
Other people are also under investigation 

5. Additional information 

- To all of you in Kagoshima prefecture, we wish that you are all to remain calm and 
practice the usual etiquette of Flu Season by washing your hands regularly (with 
soap) and incorporating this sense of shared responsibility into your daily lives. 

- In regard to news about medical institutions, we ask you to be considerate and 
cautious as to not impede your local medical institutions. 


